
MOST IMMEDIATE 

Government of Pakistan 
Revenue Division 

Federal Board of Revenue 
[Admn/HR Wing] 

***** 

SUBJECT: - EXTENSION OF TWO DAYS FOR FILING APPLICATIONS UPTO 
28.08.2024 INSTEAD OF 26.08.2024 ON THE REQUEST OF NJP.  

In continuation of Admn/HR Wing's UO letter No.25(2)S/MIR-VI/2019/158340-

R dated 5th  August, 2024 on the above subject, I am directed to say that as per practice on every 

141h  August under National Security Measures, the National Job Portal (NJP) remained on 
"Read-Only Mode" from 04:00 pm on 13th  August, 2024 to 12:15 pm on 15th  August, 2024.  

During this period, no.recandidate)
pould be able to submit online applications on the NJP. 

Therefore, closing date 26.08.2024  for submission of online applications for the posts advertised 
by FBR on 07.08.2024 has been extended for two days i.e. upto 28.08.2024.  

The above mentioned intimation may please be uploaded on the "Notice Board" 
of FBR's website. 

This issues with the approval of the Member (Admn/HR), FBR. 

basi) 
Secretary (M agement/HR.IR-VI) 

Ph: - 051-9204527  

The Chief (PR), FBR (HQs), Islamabad  
FBR's U.O.No.25(2)S/MIR-IV/2019/(Pt) dated 16.08.2024. Ed opi d  

CC: - 

The Chief (Management/HR-IR), FBR (HQs), Islamabad. 
Ms. Namra Javed, Programme Coordinator, National Information Technology 
Board (NITB), Islamabad. 
Web-Master, for placement on the "Notice Board" of FBR's website. 
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